
Mission Statement 
The Governing Board seeks to build the public trust, promotes open and transparent government, and fosters a 
strong ethical culture. The Board ensures the independence of the Office of the Inspector General and the Ethics 
Office through the provision of an orderly and fair process for raising and addressing ethical concerns, potential 
violations of city code and allegations of fraud, waste, and abuse. 
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AGENDA 
 

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 
 

ADOPTION OF AGENDA 
 
 
 
BOARD OPERATIONS  
 

• Discussion of Taskforce Recommendations 

• Approval of Board Letter (action item) 
 
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 

 


